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Tennis courts to open: 
  
The Vancouver School District will begin to reopen tennis courts on school 
property for public use. Tennis courts at the following school sites will reopen this 
weekend: 
  

• Prince of Wales Secondary School  
• Vancouver Technical Secondary School  
• Hamber Secondary School  
• Windermere Secondary School  
• King George Secondary School  

 
Throughout the coming week, District staff will reopen tennis courts at all other 
school sites. This decision aligns with that of the Vancouver Park Board, which is 
also reopening tennis courts on its properties for public use.   
Signs will be posted with guidelines for use of the tennis courts. District staff ask 
that the guidelines be followed by individuals using the courts to ensure safe 
enjoyment of these facilities for all.   
 


